
Service to Community March, 2020


The Mac Club is pleased to announce new Learning 
Center hours. Beginning in March, for a trial period 
of two months, we will open the Learning Center on 
Saturdays from 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM.


This additional open day supplements our normal 
hours of Monday through Friday, 9:00 AM to 3:00 
PM, except for holidays. Thanks to our volunteers 
who will provide this service.


The Mac Club is a service club to Laguna Woods 
Village residents, located on the 3rd floor of the 
Community Center. We are fortunate that GRF 
provides the facility and Apple computers for the 
use of our community.


We welcome you on a Saturday if this is a more 
convenient time to visit the Learning Center to use a 
Mac computer, receive help with your Apple 
devices, limited printing, and scanning of 
documents.


Gene Hollaway President


